
    

 

            

 

 

 

Oct. 9 – 13    Fall Break – No School 
Oct. 18         Site Council Mtg. 7:30 a.m. 
Oct. 20         Third and Fifth Grade Field Trip 9:00 a.m. 
Oct. 25, 26, 27 Early Release 1:45 p.m. 
Oct. 26         Translated conferences 2:00 – 8:00 p.m. 
Oct. 26         Picture Retakes 
Nov. 2          PTO Mtg. 5:00 – 6:00 p.m. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                               
                         
 
 
 

 
 

2017 

Important Numbers 

Attendance Line – 602-347-3111 

Office – 602-347-3100 

Nurse – 602-347-3110 

KidSpace – 602-347-3179 

Office Hours 

7:45 a.m. – 3:45 p.m.  

ALL VISITORS MUST SIGN IN AT THE FRONT OFFICE  

AND GET A VISITOR BADGE. 

School Hours 

K – 6th Grade – 8:10 – 3:15 p.m.  

K – 6th Grade – 8:10 – 1:45 p.m.  

PLC (early release Wednesdays) 

Students MUST be picked up on time.   

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

It’s Time to Sign Up for your Child’s  
Parent –Teacher Conference 

 
We are using Sign Up Genius to schedule all of our 
non-translated conferences.  Please use the link 
below for your child’s teacher to choose your 
conference time.  Teachers will also be sending home 
flyers with the link to their conference schedule.  We 
look forward to meeting with every parent to share 
information about their child’s learning. 

 
Kindergarten: 
Ms. George      https://goo.gl/fnRfKQ  
Ms. Gliss          https://goo.gl/iXAeya 
Ms. Parks         https://goo.gl/zkAA1V   
Ms. Murray/Stilman   https://goo.gl/9ZBpBb 
Ms. Page          https://goo.gl/o92XDZ 
 
First Grade: 
Ms. Blakesley   http://bit.ly/2z0iAyB 
Ms. Hitchcock  https://goo.gl/FpnSuU 
Ms. Holmes      https://goo.gl/bhcwLF 
Ms. Marhenke  https://goo.gl/7rww1L 
 
Second Grade: 
Ms. Emig          https://goo.gl/8jSYmN 
Ms. Ford           https://goo.gl/wJwFp4 
Ms. Price          https://goo.gl/UXV6FB 
 
Third Grade: 
Mr. Ashby           https://goo.gl/65PDgg 
Ms. Douglass      https://goo.gl/68UhR3 
Ms. Kampf          https://goo.gl/f4bqrf 
Ms. Lewis           https://goo.gl/kksWnL 
Ms. Wilhelms     https://goo.gl/PSwVyy 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Fourth Grade: 
Ms. Frisby            https://goo.gl/CZAg1s 
Mr. Manne           https://goo.gl/2sSQRo 
Ms. Logie             https://goo.gl/56ZPdG 
Ms. Oliphant        https://goo.gl/byhn4s 
 
Fifth Grade: 
Ms. De La Garza   https://goo.gl/6E1btg 
Mr. MacCarthy     https://goo.gl/XdyAGT 
Mr. Rocha             https://goo.gl/6qfe5b 

Ms. Vogel              https://goo.gl/EUngh1 
 
Sixth Grade: 
Ms. Barton          https://goo.gl/9Gus7R 

Mr. Cecil              https://goo.gl/YY97nD 
Ms. Lee                https://goo.gl/pB39gt 
Ms. Pittman    https://goo.gl/TBknou 
 
Many conferences are scheduled back-to-back so we ask 

that you be on time for your conference. If you are going 

to be late, please call your child’s teacher or the front 

office at 602-347-3100 to let staff know or schedule a 

new time. Here are some tips to ensure you have a 

successful and meaningful conference:  

 Be on time.  Arrive promptly or a few minutes 

early. 

 Write down everything you and your child 

would like to talk about at the conference 

 Review your child’s work, grades and progress 

reports beforehand 

 Think about ways you want to be involved in 

your child’s learning, so that you can discuss 

these with the teacher   

 Be open minded:  Calmly listen to the teacher 

 Stay on topic – this should be all about your 

child 

Being well prepared by talking to your child and writing 

down all your questions sets a good example for your 

child and ensures that the Parent/Teacher Conference 

truly is a partnership. 
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Our campus opens at 7:55 a.m. Children should not 

arrive prior to 7:55 a.m., as there is no supervision 

until that time.  

 

 

 

To avoid classroom interruptions, we will be unable to 

sign your child out after 3:00 p.m. on regular dismissal 

days and 1:30 p.m. on early release Wednesdays.  If 

you can assist us by avoiding appointments, etc. during 

these times, it would be much appreciated.  Please 

allow up to 30 minutes to get your child as they may be 

in specials or in another class. 

 
Volunteer Training 

Volunteers play a key role in our schools and our 

District.  We welcome your support in helping us 

achieve our vision.  We welcome you to be part of our 

team by serving as a volunteer.  In order to ensure 

that all our volunteers receive the same information, 

all who wish to volunteer must attend one of our 

volunteer trainings. The training lasts about 30 

minutes. 

October 17 –  4:00 p.m.  

October 27 – 7:45 a.m. 

Volunteer agreement forms will be completed at 

these sessions.  Translation will be available.  If you 

have already taken our volunteer training in the 

past and you still wish to volunteer, please come 

to the office to complete the renewal 

paperwork. 

   
 

Beep! Beep! 

Student award winners: 

 

Kindergarten:    Giselle N., C’Myah P. 

 

First Grade:        Jackson D., Gianna A. 

 

Second Grade:   Abraham T., Addison K. 

 

Third Grade:      Katherine R., Anthony D. 

 

Fourth Grade:    Ezequiel E., Federico U. 

 

Fifth Grade:       Aeisha M., Ceryna P. 

 

Sixth Grade:       Yuselin P., Zahraa A 
 

Roadrunner Boys Basketball Schedule 
 
10/16     Sahuaro              4:00 p.m.        Home 
10/19     Lakeview           4:00 p.m.        Away 
11/2       Alta Vista           4:00 p.m.        Home 
11/3       Washington        4:00 p.m.        Away 
11/6        Ironwood          4:00 p.m.        Away 
11/9        Sunburst           4:00 p.m.        Home 
 
Come out and support our Roadrunner Boys Basketball 
Team! 

 

Gifted Services Testing Opportunity 
Washington Elementary School District provides a 

continuum of services for students identified as gifted. 

Testing for placement in the gifted program takes place 

three times a year on ALL campuses. If you feel your child 

demonstrates the traits of a gifted learner, please complete 

the screening form found on the Gifted Services website 

(www.wesdschools.org/Page/18) or contact your child’s 

teacher to arrange for testing. A brochure describing 

services provided to gifted students and a list of common 

characteristics can be found on the website as well. Feel free 

to call or email the Coordinator of Gifted Services, Dr. Jason 

McIntosh, with any questions you may have 

(Jason.mcintosh@wesdschools.org / 602-347-2651).  The 

gifted teacher on our campus can be reached by phone at 

602-347-3100. 

 
 

 
Picture Retakes 

 

Picture retake day will be Thursday, October 26. 

If your student has already had pictures taken  

and you would like retakes, please return your 

original pictures on that day.  

If you missed picture day, please pick up an 

envelope in the office if you would like to order 

pictures.     
 

ENJOY FALL BREAK! 

NO SCHOOL October 9-13 
 

http://www.wesdschools.org/Page/18
mailto:Jason.mcintosh@wesdschools.org

